
Join others in the North City Deanery for an Advent reflection on Sunday, December 1, from 3-5pm, at                        
Sts. Teresa and Bridget Parish.  The day will include a reflection by Fr. Don Wester, a meal, and an 
opportunity to donate to those in need.  See the bulletin for more information. 


